
 

Confidentiality, Privacy & Cell Phone Usage Statement 

 

 

Logan’s Ferry Sportsmen’s Club is a private social organization.  Membership meetings 
are open to members and invited guests only.   
 

Any discussion of club finances, business transactions including bids for contracts, 
policies and procedures, etc. are strictly confidential and not to be discussed with non-members 
or potential contractors.  These matters are openly discussed at monthly meetings to fully inform 
members on matters that require their approval. 

 
Recording of any club related meetings by cell phone or other devices is strictly 

prohibited unless authorized by the Executive Board.  Cell phones must be on mute when 
attending club meetings.  Anyone who needs to take a call may step out of the meeting. 
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